
         May 26th, 2021

Dear Rising 6th Grade Parents,



The Shelby Farms campus at ECS requires summer math work to keep the kids engaged in skills 
that they have learned during their last completed grade.  Summer work will be posted to the ECS 
website by June 1, 2021; however we highly recommend  that students not begin the assignment 
before July.   This should give them a much needed break from school related work.   Summer work 
will take your student more than just one evening so please help them to pace themselves to ensure 
that the work is completed by the first day of school.  This assignment will count as a quiz grade 
for quarter 1.  We are also posting an OPTIONAL online assignment on DeltaMath.com - While this 
is not required work, the problems should challenge your child and help them better prepare for next 
year.  To reach this assignment, please open the letter attached to the Middle School Summer Math 
Work page.

Please email at sstevens@ecseagles.com if you have any questions.  We hope that you have a 
wonderful summer!      

          In Christ,

         Shanan Stevens, Ph.D.

         Math Department Chair



"Great is our Lord and abundant in strength;  His understanding in infinite." Psalm 147:5


